
We are so excited for your visit to the Bremerton Bug and Reptile Museum!

Your role as a chaperone:

We are a free self-guided museum - that means YOU are the tour guide. It is your job to
read the signage to your students (aloud if they are too young to read). We recommend asking
them questions about the creatures as you observe them together.

As a tour guide, you must stay with your students. We recommend staying within 3-5 feet
at all times. Why so close? To remind students not to tap on glass. This stresses our bugs and
reptiles immensely - which in turn shortens their life span. This is sad and expensive. Prepare
your group for their visit by talking about respect and care for our creature friends.

Most importantly - have fun! We hope you all enjoy your visit and learn something new.

Parking can be found in our parking lot and across the street in free 2-hour spaces along
Charleston Beach Road.


